
As an educator, I am extremely concerned about this legislation.  Anyone who handles a firearm should 

be adequately trained on how to use it.  In past years I have shot rifles in controlled settings with trained 

professionals, and gradually learned how to do so correctly.  And I did so at targets and objects.  To ask 

someone to shoot a student or intruder is not the responsbility of teachers.  Confusion, chaos, 

familiarity, possible use by others, all must be considered.  Hire security guards who are required to be 

trained in these kinds of situations.  Seven hours?  You need more than that to get a driver's license!   


